
Every Armenian family in RI
has an important story to tell, 
and we’d like to hear yours!  

Please share your family’s stories, 
remembrances, photos, and more. 

Help us to 
preserve our Armenian history, 
understand our community’s 

identity, and let the world know 
that we’ve survived, we’ve thrived;  

and we’re still here.

Did your Armenian ancestors tell you stories about their 
emigration journey, or about their lives in Armenia, or about 
the massacres of 1894-97 or the genocide of 1915?

How do you live your Armenian heritage today, or how has 
your family in the past? Are you involved with Armenian 
organizations? Does your extended family gather? Worship? 
Prepare a favorite meal? Share any stories or remembrances 
you wish to tell and/or photos you wish to share.

Do you have family photographs, diaries, letters, or other 
mementos? Please send photographs or scans as you’re able, 
or contact us to schedule a photography / scan session to 
add your family materials to the AHARI digital archive.

November 25th, 1915 - A group of emigrants and their 
descendants from Husenig (Hussenig), near Harpout, gathers at 
a family farm in Woonsocket, RI, to grieve and share news of 
loved ones who perished in the Armenian genocide of 1915. - 
Photo from the Bozyan Family Archive.

Elgin Market on Hope Street in Providence, circa 
1935. Soghomon Yaghjian, Proprietor. - Photo from 
the AHARI Archive.

 

Please be a part of this worthwhile initiative.
E-mail your stories and photographs to:  

info@armenianhistorical-ri.org
Or download the questionnaire from the 

AHARI website and mail it to us.  
Website:    ahari.clubexpress.com
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